
From: John Lim  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 7:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: D01-20009 & D02-20018 
 
 
 
I received a letter regarding notice of complete applications under the planning act. 
 
If this is for low cost housing I object to this development because it had created crime 
in the area cum with shopping areas where youth hand out. This areas is pretty calm 
area and I like to keep that way. 
 
However if this is a development for condo areas development I am for the 
development. 
 
Regards  
John Lim 
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